
 

NOTICE TO ENGINEERS 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
 

The Maine Department of Marine Resources is requesting engineering services from qualified firms to 

work with the Department to develop Living Shoreline Pilot Projects in Casco Bay.  The work consists of 

four erosion control/habitat enhancement demonstration projects in the Casco Bay region using natural 

materials.   

 

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for Architects and Engineers on the 

Bureau of Real Estate Management website:  

http://www.maine.gov/dafs/brem/business-opportunities#rfq 

http://www.maine.gov/dafs/brem/business-opportunities 

 

 

 

 

http://www.maine.gov/dafs/brem/business-opportunities#rfq
http://www.maine.gov/dafs/brem/business-opportunities

